
Weekly Notes May 17, 2022 

Office Notes 

DEADLINE TO ORDER YEARBOOKS EXTENDED!  

The deadline to order a yearbook for the 2021-2022 school year has been extended! You 

now have until the last day of school, May 27th, to purchase. Purchases can be made online by 

following these steps:  

- Visit http://www.memorybook.com/online-pay/parent-pay/ 

- Enter your school code 189706 then click “Go to your school account login” 

- Click on the link below your school name 

- Register as a “new user”  

- Buy a yearbook for $21.00 or a yearbook with personalization for $26.00 

 

IMPORTANT REMINDERS:  

- As the year comes to a close now is a perfect time to locate any/all library books 

that may still be in your home. Please plan to return these books back to the MSOR 

library this week. Please note that unreturned library books are property of MSOR 

and will be subject to replacement fees. 

- Information about MSOR Summer Camp was recently sent out via e-mail. Please 

be sure to e-mail office@msor.org to let us know which sessions you are interested 

in signing your child up for. It is important we collect this information this week so 

we can determine if we have enough interest to hold the camp sessions.  

Special Dates in May 

• May 25th – Toddler Splash/Swim Day 

• May 26th - Graduation @ 6:30, Shorter University | Brookes Chapel 

• May 27th - Last Day of School (Half Day)  

 

http://www.memorybook.com/online-pay/parent-pay/
mailto:office@msor.org


LAST CALL FOR  LOST & FOUND 
 

Item Manufacturer  Size  

Gray fleece short zip jacket Children's Place   7/8 

Denim jacket Wonder Nation  S 6/7  

Black jacket quilted front cotton sleeve Wonder Nation  4T  

Navy full zip jacket Children's Place   4 xs  

Red polyester full zip hoodie w 
red/black stripe sleeve xersion  S 8 reg  

Navy full zip jacket w med blue trim Old Navy  no size  

Green/Olive full zip hoodie  Urban Pipeline  Large  

Hot Pink full zip jacket Columbia  7/8 

Green Hoodie w Roots and Beaver on L 
front rootskids  4T  

Black jacket quilted with hood  WhiteSierra  M  

Navy/Medium Blue Reversible to fleece 
jacket zeroxposur 

maybe 
M 

T shirt stripes of cream coral and navy Cat&Jack S 6/7 

Black/Gray polyester full zip jacket 
w/neon green hoodie liner Champion M 8-10 

Gray polyester full zip jacket Russell S 6-7 
Black puffy jacket w/lime zipper and 
lined hood zeroxposur 

size 
10/12 

Two tone (Navy Aqua?) hooded pullover 
with pouch front pocket adidas 

size 
10/12 

Burgandy Poly  short zip pullover has 
Cartersville Country Club emblem on L 
sleeve PING 

 Adult 
M  

Gray sweat pants  adidas 
 Adult 
XL  

Dark Gray tee shirt (Game Over) wonder nation 
 XL 14-
16  

Gray full zip sweat jacket GAP  T 4  



 

 

If you see an item that belongs to your child, please contact the office!  

706.232.7744 or office@msor.org 

Unclaimed items will be donated at the end of the school year. 

 

 

mailto:office@msor.org


Ms. Ginny & Ms. Kelly’s Class 

The kids are enjoying our studies in the ocean!  Today they enjoyed doing “Ocean” yoga 

poses!! Ask them to show you a few!! 

We are winding down this school year pretty quickly!  On Wednesday, May 25 we will have 

our Splash Day!  Please bring your child to school ready to enjoy the water!  They need to 

wear a swimsuit, water shoes or shoes they can get wet, swim diaper if they are not potty 

trained along with a couple extra in case of accidents, have sunscreen applied before they 

get to school, bring a towel (name on it) and extra clothes to change in to after all the 

fun!!  Aurora’s parents are providing a pizza lunch that day to celebrate her 2nd birthday 

which happens in the summer!! So, no lunches will be needed on Splash Day.  Also we would 

love a volunteer to provide popsicles for this day for the children.  Please let me know if you 

can bring them.  

Friday, May 27 is the last day of school.  Your child needs to be picked up at 11:00. 

We will have Field Day that morning with fun outdoor games planned.   

We have several illnesses in our classroom at the present including hand, foot and mouth and 

stomach bug.  Please keep your child home if showing any symptoms. 

Also, don’t forget to bring back library books! 

Ms. Ginny and Ms. Kelly 

 

Ms. Shannon, Ms. Rachel’ & Ms. Savannah’s Class 

We're enjoying our ocean unit.  The kids are having so much fun!  We had a great 

conversation about seahorses today.  They were really surprised to find out that the daddy 

seahorse has the babies.   

Our butterflies have started emerging!  So far we have four, who have come out.  The kids 

have been so fascinated.  Thank you so much to Ava's mom, Jenna, for getting them for our 

class. 

I have had some parents ask about graduation.  The toddlers do not participate in the 

graduation ceremony or pictures.  That would be a lot to ask of our children.  It lasts for over 

an hour. 

We have a few cases of pink eye in our classroom.  Please make sure to keep your child home 

if they have symptoms and take them in to be checked.  You can return after being on drops 

for 24 hours. 

The last week of school we will have a few fun days to celebrate the end of the year.  On 

Tuesday, we will play with our parachute and bubbles.  We will also have snow cones.  



We will have a water/swim day on Wednesday. We will have inflatable pools and water tables 

for the children.  If you have a small pool that we can borrow please let me know. We usually 

try to get a few of the hard plastic ones for the little ones.  Kids should come in ready to get 

wet.  Please make sure to send in a bag with a change of clothes and towel.  If your child still 

wears diapers, please bring them in a swim diaper and send in extras.  They can come in 

crocs or water shoes.  Make sure to apply sunscreen before they come to school.  Please 

send in a picnic lunch, such as a sandwich and chips. 

On Thursday, we usually do a cleaning day.  We scrub the chairs and tables with soapy water 

to get ready to close the classroom down for the summer.  Kids should come in ready to get 

wet.  Please make sure to send in a bag with a change of clothes and towel.  They can come 

in crocs or water shoes.  We will celebrate Molly's birthday with a special lunch.   

That Friday will be a half day.  We will dismiss at 11.  Please send in a large bag so that we can 

send all of their belongings home.  If you are not planning on attending that day please let 

me know. 

Ms. Shannon, Ms. Rachel, and Ms. Savannah 

 

Ms. Angie, Ms. Sydney, & Ms. Anna Kate’s Class 

Hi everyone!! 

I hope that you are enjoying the beautiful weather.  The children are enjoying the sunshine 

and all the insects that they are finding on the playground and patio now. It is hard to believe 

that we only have 8 more school days. We have a lot planned for next week. I wanted to send 

out a few reminders for the week. 

****Please check around your home and see if any of our readers or library books are hiding 

out. 

****If your child has a summer birthday and you would like to celebrate it in our class before 

the school year ends, please let me know. 

****Graduation is next Thursday, May 26th at Shorter College If you have any questions, 

please let me know.  

****A signup list for graduation pictures has been sent out through the office. 

****Please have your child wear clothes that they can get dirty in on this Friday.  We will be 

cleaning things outside on the patio and water will be involved. 

****We would like to have an outside day next Wednesday, May 25th.  Is there anyone who 

would like to send in water balloons for that day?  It would be greatly appreciated. 

****Would anyone like to send in a treat for any day  next week?  We are having a bug 

themed week. Again, greatly appreciated. 



****I still have a couple of time slots available for summer enrichment.  Please contact me if 

you are interested and I can give you more information. 

Have a great week!! 

Ms. Angie, Ms. Sydney, Ms. Anna Kate 

 

Ms. Valerie & Ms. Christina’s Class 

Hello,  

It’s hard to believe that we only have two more weeks of school. We released our painted 

lady butterflies yesterday! The kids really enjoyed watching the life cycle of the butterfly.  

**We will not be checking out library books anymore.  Please look at home for any library 

books and your child’s bag. All library books need to be turned in this week! We are thankful 

for Ms. Carol, our school librarian, and all that she does.  

On Wednesday, May 25th we will have an outdoor day with the children. We would love if 

any families could donate self-sealing water balloons.  

Birthday Lunches: We will be celebrating several birthday lunches in the next two weeks!  

Wednesday, May 18th– We will be celebrating Annalise’s birthday with chicken tenders, 

goldfish, applesauce, and a treat.  

Thursday, May 19th- We will be celebrating Hank’s birthday with a pizza lunch.  

Monday, May 23rd – We will be celebrating Ben’s birthday with a pizza lunch.  

Tuesday, May 24th -  Group birthday lunch for summer birthdays.  

Wednesday, May 25th – Sorren’s family will be providing a pizza lunch.  

Important Dates Coming Up:  

Thursday, May 26th- Graduation for 3rd-year students at Shorter University  

Friday, May 27th- Last day of school (this will be a half-day)  

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us!  

Warm Regards,  

Ms. Valerie and Ms. Christina  

 

 

 

 

 



Ms. Dolores & Ms. Robin’s Class 

We had a fun day using the outdoor classroom on Monday. Our botany studies will continue 

today- we had so much to do yesterday that we didn’t have enough time to complete our fruit 

dissection activities. Thank you all for sending in fruit; we have a wide variety of fruit to study. 

This Friday, May 20th, we will celebrate the summer birthdays of Abby and Andrew. We will 

have chicken nuggets, fruit, and cupcakes. Please send the usual morning snack for your 

child and anything else that they may need for lunch. 

Graduation is Thursday, May 26th at the chapel on the Shorter University campus. All lower 

elementary students will be performing at graduation. 3rd year girls need to wear white 

dresses. 3rd year boys should wear khaki pants, a white button-down shirt, and navy blazer. 

The rest of the students should wear special occasion clothes. Graduation rehearsal is held 

on Thursday morning at Shorter Chapel. Parents drop children off at rehearsal on that day 

and drive them home or back to school when we finish. Specific details regarding drop off 

and pick up times will be forthcoming from the office. 

The last day of school will be Friday, May 27th. It will be a half day of school. Students will 

need to be picked up by 11:30 am 

Ms. Robin and Ms. Dolores 

 

Ms. Stefanie’s Class 

Thank you to all the drivers who accompanied us on the field trip to the strawberry farm! We 
had beautiful weather and the students enjoyed their time picking and eating strawberries 
and strawberry ice cream. Today, we used some of the strawberries to make strawberry 
parfaits. I think everyone really liked them as there were requests for seconds and thirds! 

We are spending more time out in our garden space lately enjoying the beautiful flowers and 
observing the growth of strawberries, blackberries, tomatoes, peppers, and herbs. We have 
also had several birds visiting our feeders. The students are happy to be working outdoors at 
the picnic tables. However, the mosquitoes are also happy the students are outdoors. If your 
child does not already have bug repellant at school, you’re welcome to send some in to try to 
keep those pesky mosquitoes away. Please make sure your child knows how to use the 
repellant and label it with their name. 

Graduation will be Thursday evening, May 26th. Please be sure to read all the important 
information from the office regarding this special event. Third year girls need to wear a white 
dress and third year boys wear khaki pants with a white button-down shirt and navy blazer. 
This only applies to 3rd year students. The 1st and 2nd year students wear special occasion 
clothes. We will all be performing a special song together, so please make plans to join us! 

Ms. Stefanie  

 



Ms. Rebecca & Ms. Kaitlin’s Class 

Parents:  

Hopefully students have recovered from our wonderful and adventure packed 4-H trip!! 

There are more pictures available on snapfish.com (user name: 

rebecca@msor.org  password: UpperEl) 

This week, 5th years will participate in their Fire Safety field trip to the fire education building. 

This will be an enjoyable experience that offers hands-on learning and opportunity to ask as 

many questions as possible.  

Students will take Lesson 16 test in Classical Roots this Friday. Several students need to make-

up tests that were missed during the semester. They are being encouraged to take those 

tests this week.  

Ms. Rebecca and Ms. Kaitlin 

 

 

http://snapfish.com/
mailto:rebecca@msor.org

